
MERIT AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 
following merit award 
recipients from the last 

couple of weeks: 

Michael Purcell, 
Tadashyasuo Wolfgramm, 
Vanisha Chouhan, Tamsyn 
Neho, Masina Fruean, 
Adarsh Singh, Preana 
Vaeono, Soana Tutoe, 
Teahui Emanuela, Kahurangi 
Papua, James Pole, Elijah 
Akauola, Solveig Tuipulotu, 
Mary Sikalu, Rishil Singh, 
Chantelle Purcell, Taua 
Uhatafe, Dubem Onwudiwe, 
Eliot Puni, Marcus Goundar, 
Ashaz Zabed, Siaosi Tui, 
Aaliyah Phillips, Moeroa 
Enoka, Darshika Gounder, 
Uli Fisiifetau, Khapri Te 
Kanawa, Minal Prasad, 
Siokatame Sio, Roshleen 
Chetty, Sonasi Huahulu, 
Tamsyn Neho, Demitrius 
Motuliki-Tuaefe, Peasipa 
Paongo, Eneasi Otuhouma, 
Feleti Lemanu, Kenneth 
Maneejak, Fatongia 
Talanoa, Vilina Finau, Alice 
Tehaki, Payton Kameta-
Edmonds, Samuel Masi, 
Jeshika Kamal, Salesi 

Teputepu. 

SKIDS HOLIDAY  

PROGRAMME 

Once again SKIDSs are offering a 
fantastic activity schedule for the 
July holidays (6th—17th July from 
8:00am to 6:00pm). Work and 
Income subsidies apply, some fam-
ilies pay us only $3 a day 
(conditions apply). If you are 
working/studying/on sickness ben-
efit/get CDA you may qualify for 

some subsidy. 

 

 

Check out the Fairburn Facebook 
page for a full schedule: 
www.facebook.com/fairburnschool 
Bookings are now open but places 
are limited. 
To find out more, please ring 
George or Hazel at 622 3458 or 
0800 900 75437. Or email  
fairburn@skids.co.nz 

 

KEEPING OURSELVES 

SAFE (KOS) HEALTH  

MEETING 
A big Thank You to all those who 

joined us last week for our meeting 

around the Health Curriculum.  

It was great to see whanau getting 

involved with the students learning 

particular in this curriculum area 

which makes a significant contribu-

tion to the well-being of students 

beyond the classroom. 

REPORTS & PARENT 

SURVEYS 

In the last week of term your 
child/children will be coming 
home with their school reports. 
In the envelope with their 
report you will find a Parent 
Survey form to complete. We 
are asking that these are to 
be returned before the end of 

term.  

Please take the time to 
complete these as it is 
valuable feedback for the 
school and assists us to 
strengthen the partnership 
between home & school that is 
so important to your childs 

learning. 

 

PARKING AROUND 

SCHOOL 

This is a further reminder 
about the importance of 
complying with parking rules 

during drop off/pick up.     

Parking wardens are 
continuing to monitor the roads 
surrounding the school. We 
have no control over their 
presence and around tickets 
being issued so please abide 
by the NZ road code, around 
parking rules, in order to 

avoid penalties. 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sabula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  

 

OTAHUHU TOWN HALL OPEN DAY Otahuhu Town Hall is having an Open Day on Saturday 27th June 

between 10am & 2pm. Its FREE entry and there will be LIVE entertainment and giveaways as well as 
local information stalls.  

Organised by Mangere-Otahuhu Local Board (Auckland Council) 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

WEDNESDAY 17TH JUNE  

INTERSCHOOL  NETBALL 

 

TUESDAY 30TH JUNE & 

WEDNESDAY 1ST JULY 

SHARING DAYS 

 

MONDAY 29TH JUNE 

SENIOR CHILDREN GLASS   

BLOWING 

 

WEDNESDAY 1ST JULY 

REPORTS HOME 

 

FRIDAY 3RD  JULY 

END OF TERM 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay up to date with school events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool  

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 


